
URGENT NOTICE FROM KNEC 
 

If you have any friends who sat their PTE & ECDE and were referred (not fail) & 

they would like to resit the papers they were referred in, KNEC is giving them the 

last chance to do so in March/April 2023, thereafter these examinations will not be 

administered. 

Registration is ongoing hence they should hasten to register. 

Charges are 1950/- per paper. Any additional paper you pay 300/- 

Call college no .(0721323948) for more information during working hours.  


